
Allenstown Public Library 

Meeting of the Board of Trustees 

June 16, 2015 

Call to Order 

Present: Pauline Boutin, Joanne Dufort, Vicki Kneeland, Library Director Deborah Gadwah-Lambert 

Budget 

2015 Appropriations Remaining: $36,000.37 (63.61%) 

Non-Lapsing: $1,604.46 (acknowledge $50 donation from Pembroke Women’s Club) 

Grant: $3,357.59   All the summer performers and most of the supplies have been paid for. The Friends 
of the Allenstown Library paid for the Critter performance in full.  

Grants 

CLiF: June 4th final visit at schools and daycare went very well. Author/illustrator John Stadler was 
wonderful and the kids loved all the free books.  

Moose Plate/Windows: Winn Mountain Restorations, LLC got back to Debbi with the updated quote 
which is $365 more than the original quote. It was agreed the quote is signed and 20% down mailed so 
work may being.   

Programs 

Summer Program:  Sign up begins June 23.  

Other: 

Staffing was discussed for the summer program. 

Next Meeting  

July 21, 2015 @ 10:30 


